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Update	on	the	NAFO	Websites	–	
The	Ad	Hoc	Virtual	NAFO	Website	Re‐Design	Working	Group:	Data	Classification	(WG‐DATA)	
 
In June 2020, the Ad	Hoc	Virtual Working Group	met and agreed that	before a NAFO documentation 
policy could be developed regarding posting meeting documentation, such as Working Papers, to the 
general public on the NAFO website that feedback	was	required	 from	NAFO	Bodies,	Standing	
Committees,	and	Working	Groups.	This	feedback	would	be	sought	during	upcoming	meetings	
in	2020/2021.		 

The Ad Hoc Virtual Working Group agreed that: 

1. Feedback be requested from NAFO Bodies, Standing Committees, and Working Groups 
during upcoming meetings in 2020/2021 regarding two matters (as outlined in COM WP 20-
20) 

a. Factors to consider in the development of a hybrid meeting documentation policy, 
and 

b. Factors to consider in the development of appropriate confidentiality guidelines 
for NAFO meeting documentation, such as Working Papers. 

An update will be provided to STACFAD at the 2021 Annual Meeting of NAFO.  


